
 

FAMILY INFORMATION NEWSLETTER         September 3, 2024 
 
 

SMALL TOWN PRIDE, BIG TIME EXCELLENCE – What sets us apart from other schools 
is our focus on Pride and Excellence. Please support your child in the pride of work and 
learning and the strive for excellence in participation and lessons completed. 
 

LUNCH FEES – We ask all families to please complete and return your Free & Reduced lunch 
application form. This completed application allows the school to use the information to qualify for 
State and Federal programs. It also helps the family budget, as our school does not qualify for free 
lunches for all. If we reach a certain benchmark that the state has set, we will ALL receive free 
lunches. If you need the application form, it can be found on our website under Food Services or 
request a hard copy from Mrs. Musser to be sent home with your child. Meal prices: Student 
breakfast $2.60, lunch $3.20, milk $.60. Funds can be placed into student accounts through the main 
office. Please note; it is against policy to allow charging of meals; please keep accounts current. 
 
MICROWAVE – Due to regulations from the National Food Service Program, the microwave in the 
kitchen will no longer be available for student use. 
 
CONNECTIONS - Connections between school and home, along with regular attendance, are two of 

the most important components for student success. Please communicate often 
and regularly with your child’s teacher. Email, phone calls, and written notes, are 
all appropriate ways to communicate between home and school. Teachers also 
require folders/binders to travel from school to home, and back to school daily. 

These folders/binders have vital and important information for your student to succeed. Please 
check your child’s backpack, folders, and binders daily. IT IS IMPORTANT! We also have a Centerville 
PTC FaceBook page. If you are not a current “friend” send a request and an administrator will 
accept. We also love connecting with family members like grandparents and aunties! Our website 
has accurate email addresses or call 509-773-4893. 
 
VOLLEYBALL - Coach Dove is ready to accept all 5th - 8th grade girls for the 2023 Volleyball season. 

Information packets went home at Open House. Practice BEGINS TODAY! There’s still time 
to participate. Student athletes will have their first game on Tuesday, September 19 at 
home with Trout Lake. Come cheer on your Lady Tigers! 
 

ASB – Associated Student Body Organization – ASB Advisor, Mrs. Olson, has membership 
applications available. Applications and Dues for 2024 – 2025 leadership association are due by 
September 20. Questions can go to your 4th – 8th grade student or Mrs. Olson. 
 
CHOICE TRANSFER/OUT OF DISTRICT APPROVAL – If your child is a Choice Transfer student 
(outside of Centerville District), please complete a Choice Transfer Request online through 
centervilleschool.org, Parents drop-down, Choice Transfer Link.  
 

SKYWARD ACCESS – Every family has access to your child’s student information account to see lunch 
funds. Once your child is in 5 – 8 grade, you can access their gradebook. If you have questions on how 
to access your child’s account, please reach out to your child’s teacher or Mrs. Musser. 
 


